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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   11/3/2014 

Start time:   7:05 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 

Present:   23 members, 2 guests 

 

 Peter Gregory (guest) brought in a model that he picked up on Ebay.  It includes an 

old time singe channel escapement radio that he is trying to find information on. 

 The minutes from the previous meeting (located on the club’s website) were accepted 

as posted. 

 Jer Milosek noted that there is a group of retirees that has started meeting at the 

Redwing field on Tuesdays, 10 AM, since the Wallkill field is closed. 

 Fred DiMaria reported on the club financial report. 

 Fred presented the proposed budget for 2015.  A brief discussion followed.  Lloyd 

Quick made a motion to accept the proposed budget, with a second from Rick Rizza.  

A vote was made with 21 “yes”, and 0 “no”. 

 Voting of the 2015 club officers. Warren Batson read off the nominations for the slate 

of officers and opened the floor for any additions.  No additions were made.  Rick 

Rizza made a motion to accept the slate of nominees, with a second from Lloyd Quick. 

A vote was made with 21 “yes”, and 0 “no”.  The 2015 club officers are as follows: 

­ President   Warren Batson 

­ Vice President   Peter Jagich 

­ Secretary    Flavio Ambrosini 

­ Treasurer    Fred DiMaria 

­ Membership    Rob Stubbs 

­ Field Director, Red Wing  Rob Schultz 

­ Field Director, Wallkill  Rick Rizza 

­ Lead Flight Instructor  Warren Batson 

­ Safety Officer    Jerry Rohling 

­ News Editor    Jer Milosek 

­ Activities Director   Ron Kiedaisch 

­ Directors at Large  Bob Allen 

Ron Revelle 

Otto Loorents 

 Flavio Ambrosini reported on the status of the club’s website.  Note: The newsletter 

will be announced via the web forum by Jer Milosek.  Members are encouraged to use 

the forum on the website.  If there are any questions or problems, please get in touch 

with Flavio. 

 Rob VanDerMeulen has setup the club’s holiday dinner for December 5
th

, at 

Coppola’s in Hyde Park.  Information is on the club’s website. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   8:00 PM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


